
The Commissioners’ Court of  
Coke County will accept sealed 
competitive requests for proposals 
for selection of  a commercial, 
cloud-based, software system for 
the Justice of  the Peace, 
Treasurer’s, Auditor’s, and 
Clerk’s offices for the fiscal year 
2019-2020.  Proposals should 
include installation, user testing, 
data conversion, training and user 
conferencing, software 
maintenance, support, and system 
and user documentation in 
accordance with the requirements 
of  these county offices.

Software for the Treasurer and 
Auditor must include receipting, 
payroll and direct deposit, vendor 
payments and accounts payable, 
purchase orders, inventory, 
budget and general ledger 
software.

Justice of  the Peace software 
must include integrated case 
management, docket system, time 
payment schedules, warrants, 
internet payment of  fees, and 
reporting features.

Clerk’s office software must 
include case management 
software to maintain Criminal, 
Civil, Probate, Mental Probate, 
Adoption, and Juvenile records.  
Collections, financial reporting, 
and electronic reporting software 
must also be included.

County-wide integrated 
financial management will be 
required in any proposal that may 
be presented.

Proposals must be received by 
mail no later than 2:00 pm on 
Thursday, September 19, 2019, at 
the following address: Coke County; 
13 E. 7th St., Robert Lee, TX 
76945.  Proposals will be considered 
at the Commissioners’ Court 
meeting on Tuesday, September 24, 
2019. For more information, 
please contact the county judge’s 
office at (325) 453-2641.

08-2tc

is accepting applications for 
municipal judge.  Application 
may be picked up at City Hall, 
6 East 7th Street, Robert Lee, 
Texas.  Open until filled.

09-1tc

The City of  Robert Lee is 
accepting sealed bids for work 
needed at City Hall, 6 E 7th St, 
Robert Lee, TX. Work includes 
building walls, drop ceiling, 
electrical & AC/Heating work. 
Call 325-453-2831 to schedule a 
time to discuss the project. 
Deadline for proposals is 
October 4, 2019 at 1pm. 
Proposals must be identified as a 
bid on the outside of  the sealed 
envelope and may be dropped 
off  in person or mailed to City of  
RL, c/o Billy Williams, PO Box 
26, RL, TX 76945.

09-2tc

The City of  Blackwell will hold 
a Public Hearing at City Hall, 
121 E. Main, Blackwell, TX on 
September 9, 2019 at 12:30 P.M. 
to consider adopting the 
proposed Tax Rate for tax year 
2019.  The proposed tax rate is 
.161183 per $100 of  value.

09-1tc
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